
HB 2064 -- Reverend Nathaniel Cole Memorial Pursuit Reduction
Grant

Sponsor:  Morris

This bill creates the Reverend Nathaniel Cole Memorial Pursuit
Reduction Grant to be administered by the Director of the
Department of Public Safety.  Any moneys appropriated or received
from federal grants, gifts, or donations to the fund will be used
to provide grants, in the amount of a 50% match, to certain
eligible urban police departments which purchase real-time
tagging and tracking pursuit management systems.


